
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
 Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time— August 17th, 2025 

Address:  
1145 S. Aspen Rd. 81006 

Phone: 719 544-1886 

Fax:  719-544-5137 

Website: 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com 

Facebook: 
facebook.com/stjoespueblo 

Pastoral Staff  

Fr. Steve Murray, Pastor,  
Ex. 102  
 

Fr. Lixon-Aswez  
 

Deacon Ed Riccillo Ex. 113 
Baptism / OCIA—Adult Faith 
Formation 

Office Staff  

Admin. Assistant: 
Liz Chapman  Ex. 100 

Business Manager: 
Elaine Gardner, Ex. 108 

Religious Education: 
Josie Marrufo  Ex.  105 

Music Ministry Director: 
Marcos LeBlanc, Ex.104  
 

Hall Rental 
Judy Martinez  
719-289-2615 

The Church of St. Joseph Vision Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, are committed to following Christ in faith and love 
through  the sacramental tradition of the Catholic Church.  
The Church of St. Joseph.  
 

The Church of St. Joseph Mission Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, brothers and sisters in Christ with our rich and diverse 
traditions, accept as our Mission: To know and practice our faith through the Gospel, to serve the 
needs of our parish community with time, talent and treasure, to teach by example and, thereby, 
strengthen and inspire the parish community.  

Mass Times   
 
Saturday: 4:30pm 
Sunday: 7:30am, 9:00am, 11:00am  
 
Mass Live Streamed 
Saturday: 4:30pm  Sunday: 11:00am 
 
Weekday Mass 
Monday - Friday 8:00am 

Parish Office Hours 
 
Monday-Thursday: 8:00am - 3:00pm 
Fridays  8:00am - 12:00pm 
 
Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:00pm      

August 20th 
Eucharistic Adoration  
11:00am - 1:00pm 
 
August 29th 
Baptism Class 6:00pm 
 
 

September 2nd 
Men of Joseph 6:00pm 
 
September 7th 
Rel. Ed  K-8th grade 10:00am-10:50am 
High School Confirmation 1:00-2:00pm 

St. Joseph church logo  
designed by Sonny 

Gonzales 

Parish Group Contacts 

 

Knights of Columbus 

John Spearing- 719-321-2799 

 

Council of Catholic Women 

Diana Alvarado- 719-251-9146 

 

Men of Joseph 

Marcos LeBlanc Ex. 104 

Upcoming Dates 



St. Joseph Online Tithing 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com  

St. Joseph Parish   August 10th  2025 
Envelopes     $         5,483.00 
Loose Currency                 $         1,366.00 
Loose Check     $         2,587.00 
Holy Day    $              70.00 
 
 
*TOTAL     $        9,506.00 
 
*approximately $8,530/week needed to meet expenses 

Poor Clare Sisters Monastery 
  
Checks can be made to: Catholic Foundation 

Poor Clare Fund in memo line 
 

Checks to be mailed to:  
   Catholic Foundation                                            
101 N. Greenwood St.                                                   

Pueblo, Colorado 81003-3164 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 
Next date open: August 14th from 1:00-2:00pm     
Next food drop off August 30th & 31st all Masses. 

Quinceañeras 
 
For information on a Quinceañera, please call the 
office for details and requirements.719-544-1886 

Next Week’s Intentions 
 
Saturday—August 23 
4:30pm-Jack Spinuzzi 
+Caroline & Gilbert Garcia 
+Frank Palacio 
+Bill Cordova 
+Casey DeCarlo 
+James &Audrey Murray 
+Patti Dionisio 
+Dorothy Mauro  
+Baby Girl Martinez 
+Leopoldo Padilla 
+Tony Carlino Jr. 
Terry & Judy Stice(50 Ann.) 
                                                                                                                             
Sunday—August 24 
7:30am— 
+Josephine Saccomanno 
+Jason & Dominic Godinez 
+Lynn Faris 
+Pat Klomp 
+Tina Romero 
+Maurice Guerrero 
+Bill Bustillos 
+Maria Lopez 
Diane Palazzo (Health) 
 

 
 
 
Sunday  9:00 
+Tony Montoya 
+Frank & Emily Mauro 
+Terry Wenzel 
 
Sunday — 11:00 
+John Thomason 
+Fred & Elsi Maes 
+Richard “Rip” Avina 
Larry Romero (Health) 
 
Monday — August 25 
8:00—People of the Parish 
 
Tuesday — August 26 
8:00– St. Joseph 
 
Wednesday –August 27 
8:00—St. Jude 
 
Thursday —August 28 
8:00– People of the Parish 
 
Friday — August 29 
8:00– For our leaders 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
Exposition of the BLESSED SACRAMENT will 
be 11:00am - 1:00pm on Wednesdays.  
Come and pray before Jesus truly present in our 
midst. Prayer before the Blessed Sacrament is     
incredibly powerful. Simply taking some time to 
sit with Jesus can change one’s life.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls of:  
 
All our departed parishioners……………………. 

AMD  
 
As of July 20th 2025 AMD count is $71,245.00 
Thank you to the Families who have pledged. 
Pledge cards are by the thermometer. God Bless! 

Attention Bingo Friends 
 
Next Bingo will be on Saturday September 6th 
5:30pm Dinner– 6:00pm Bingo 
Come see what all the fun is about!! 
 Invite a friend, bring a neighbor! 

K-8 Religious Ed & High School Confirmation 
 
Registration for classes have begun. Forms are in 
the church and in the office. Registration forms can 
be dropped of in the office or in the collection bas-
ket during mass. Registering your child/ren early 
helps with making sure each child has a book at the 
start of classes. 
 

Children making 1st Communion must have two 
years of Religious Ed and must be in second  
Grade or older. 

Annual Pilgrimage 
 
To the Santuario de Chimayo, New Mexico is  
being sponsored by Our Lady  of Mt. Carmel, on 
September 6. Cost is $120.00. There will be a stop 
in San Luis for about 1and 1/2 hours for coffee and 
stations of the cross, a visit to the little shrine at the 
top of the hill. 
Registration is due by August 15 
For more info: Sister Andrea 719-542-5952 

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL YEAR!!!!  
 

  The St. Joseph Festival Chairs would like to thank 
everyone who helped make the 2025 St. Joseph 
Festival an enormous success!! And you made that 
happen!!! Thank you to all of our Committee Chairs 
for stepping up and making their part of this event 
spectacular!! The long hours, sore feet and backs 
made it happen in a big way! These chairs deserve 
our gratitude as it all starts there! Thank you for 
coming to the meetings, prepping, organizing, ar-
ranging, hauling, and coming out on the other end 
tired but oh so successful! We hope you feel proud 
and satisfied as you should ,we are so very appre-
ciative!! 
 We want to send out a huge thanks also to the folks 
that gave their time to volunteer, whether it was 
helping to set up ahead of the festival, work the 
booths, or helping us put it all away at the end, 
couldn’t have done it without you!! It takes a lot of 
hands to make this event happen, and you came out 
and made it work!! Again, we have to thank folks 
that came from other parishes to help us, we had a 
contingency from the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart 
again this year helping us so want to send a big 
thank your their way!! 
  Additionally, we’d like to thank our donors who 
help us make these festivals successful. These     
individuals and companies show what it means to 
be a great neighbor! We had a lot of folks help us 
out.  Please see the insert as there are too many to 
name here but we want to be sure they get the credit 
that is much deserved. 
  We’d like to thank Runyon Sports Complex for 
their time and effort organizing the Youth Baseball 
Tournament. They have done this for us two years 
in a row and it is great to have them as part of our 
team!!! We would like to acknowledge Mario 
Doose who jumped in and got Adult Softball back 
in full swing, if you didn’t make it over to the fields 
during the Festival, it was great seeing a Pueblo 
Tradition thriving!! 
  Thank you Father Steve and the St. Joe’s staff for 
your help and support! We know we throw a lot at 
you leading-up to and during the Festival, thanks 
for helping us do this thing!! 
  Again, we thank the Duvall and Carter families 
who were there for many hours of preparation many 
trips to Sam’s, and many Festival hours hauling this 
here, moving that there, running errands, chasing 

down whatever was needed, we appreciate your ef-
forts and enjoy having you there with us demon-
strating what family is all about. thank you all for a 

job well done!      God Bless,  Lori Carter, Vince 
and June Duvall  St. Joseph Festival Chairpersons 

Men of Joseph 
 
We’ll be starting our monthly meetings again on 
September 2nd at 6pm in the Maria Lopez room - 
Mark your calendars!  
 

Men of Joseph is welcome to ALL men who want 
to pray and study together as a fraternity. Please 
join  us as we continue Season 4 of The Chosen! 
 

Contact Marcos in the office with any questions. 

A BIG THANK YOU 
 
To those who helped make the Rumage and Burrito 
Sale a great success! 
Thank you for your support and donations to help 
the CCW members traveling to convention in     
Florida. 


